

January 19, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of FIVE THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$5,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from HEALTH CAPITAL OUTLAY be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

HEALTH SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS..... \$5,000.00

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/smt



## CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

## CITY COUNCIL

January 26, 2017

ORDERED: That the sum of **FIVE THOUSAND DOLLARS** (\$5,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from **HEALTH CAPITAL OUTLAY** be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

HEALTH SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS......\$5,000.00

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



## CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

## Memo

TO:

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell

City of New Bedford

FROM:

Brenda K. Weis

Board of Health Director

DATE:

December 14, 2016

RE:

Request for Transfer

The Health Department is requesting a transfer in the amount of \$5,000.00 from our 800 Capital Outlay account to our 400 Supplies & Materials account object #540710. This transfer is requested to purchase supplies for our school-based dental program so we can provide dental services into May, 2017 instead of having to end in March, 2017. We have had an especially high number of students enrolling in the dental program this year. In the past, we have been able to supplement our dental supplies with other sources that were not available this year. The surplus in our 800 account is due to our purchasing a piece of equipment last year that was slated for this year.

CC.

Robert Ekstrom
City Auditor

FILE/dmc